
TOWN OF CANAJOHARIE 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED LOCAL LAW #1 of 2019 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that, the Town of Canajoharie Town Board has scheduled a public 
hearing to consider the enactment of the proposed Local Law #1 of 2019: Designating a portion 
of Budd Street, from Null Road south to the Town of Sharon Town Line as a minimum 
maintenance road, and will be held by the Town Board at the Town Hall in the Town of 
Canajoharie, 12 Mitchell Street, Canajoharie, NY 13317 on the 18th day of April, 2019, at 7:30 
p.m.  Local Law #1 of 2019 is described and summarized below:  

PROPOSED LOCAL LAW NO. #1of 2019 A LOCAL LAW DESIGNATING A PORTION OF 
BUDD STREET, FROM NULL ROAD SOUTH TO THE TOWN OF SHARON TOWN LINE 
AS A MINIMUM MAINTENANCE ROAD 

This local law will designate a portion of Budd Street, from Null Road south to the Town of 
Sharon Town Line as a minimum maintenance road, pursuant to Local Law #1 of 1997.  

Copies of the local law described above is on file in the office of the Town Clerk of the Town of 
Canajoharie, where the same is available for public inspection during regular office hours.  

PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that all interested persons will be given an opportunity to 
be heard on said proposed local law at the place and time aforesaid.  

DATED: March 28, 2019  

By Order of The Town Board Town of Canajoharie 

Laurie Vroman, Town Clerk 


